
 

 

  

On May 22, 2017 Deputies received a call for a suspicious vehicle that 

was sitting south of the intersection of FF and County Road 7501.  A 

Sergeant responded to the location and made contact with the driver 
of the car who was standing outside the vehicle.  A search of the 

vehicle was conducted.  The Sergeant located a pipe that field tested 

positive for methamphetamine.  He also located a pink pill that was 

identified as Oxycodone.   

 

The subject, Brian Scrogham (DOB 2/19/1986), was charged with 
Possession of a Controlled Substance except 35 grams or less of 

Marijuana/Synthetic Cannabinoid.  His bond was set at $20,000.00 
cash or surety.   

 
Scrogham is currently being held in the Bates County Jail.   
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